
A constituent, Adam Backstrom of xxxx Princeton Ave, called this morning and wants it entered into the 

public record that he supports Ord 14-41 Creating Chapter 200A of the St. Paul Legislative Code to 

require that private or public groups organized to care for stray, homeless, relinquished, or abandoned 

dogs and cars reduce unnecessary euthanasia. He agrees that rules and regulations should be tightened 

and thinks it’s invaluable that we encourage non-profits to work together and share resources to reduce 

euthanasia.  

 


